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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


August 12, 2014
Addendum #3 To

Request for Proposal

For Old Main: Graduate Studios Ventilation: Project 001-128738
Dated July 28, 2014  

Points of Clarifications after the Pre-proposal Meeting August 4, 2014: 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, to http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html, and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Construction Listserv service is under “Construction Bid Opportunities”.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

1) Question: The amount of time to complete this project will be about 12 weeks, with lead time on materials and shop drawing reviews please consider extending the duration of the project to 12 weeks.
Response:  Duration of project shall be extended to 12 weeks with understanding that required air exchange must be provided to building occupants throughout all activity.
2) Question:  As an alternate to the ventilation of the art studios as was discussed at the 2nd walk thru I would propose the following.

Install a mushroom fan on existing curb on the roof.

Remove blower housing in existing duct work.

Remove pneumatic dampers and install manual dampers. 

Air balance as required.

Response:  Bid is to be based on issued drawing set as issued. As a voluntary alternate, provide engineering analysis of design ensuring that ventilation criteria will be achieved along with an associated cost figure for review with bid and responsibility for all appropriate regulatory submittals and permits.
A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at 

http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

As a reminder, the bid due date has been extended to August 14, 2014, by 2:00 pm.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email them to me at Ac2843@wayne.edu and copy Rfpteam1@wayne.edu.

Thank you,

Loretta McClary,  

Senior Buyer

